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January 31, 2001

PELIVERY

Magalie Roman Salas, Esq.
Office ofthe Secretary

Federal Communications Commission

445 Twelfth Siwceet, SW., TW—a325

Washington, DC 20554

fention: OET imental Licensing Branch

Re: FCC Form 442 Application for a New Experimental Radio Service

Authorization

(Call Sign WB2XFU; File No. 0315—EX—PL—1999)

Dear Madam Secretary:

On behalf ofNorthrop Grumman Corporation ("NGC"), we respectfuily request to
withdraw the above—referenced application for a new experimental radio station authorization.
which NGC filed on November 24, 1999. NGC no longer has access to the radar system
tansmitter facility that it proposed to operate in the application.

Any questions concerning this request may be directed to the undersigned.

Respe y submitt

John M. R. Kneuer
Atomey for Northrop Grumman Corporation

ce: Carl Hue

Steve Balaz
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